
 

 
2220 Tulare Street / Suite 1000 / Fresno, California 93721 

(559) 600-3141 / Fax (559) 600-4400 
Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 28, 2017 

 

SQUAW VALLEY LOCATION FOR PLACEMENT 
OF SEXUALLY VIOLENT PREDATOR REMOVED 

FROM CONSIDERATION 
 

Today, the proposed Squaw Valley location for the placement of Sexually Violent Predator (SVP) 
Jeffrey F. Snyder was removed from consideration. 
 
The Department of State Hospitals, working with Liberty Healthcare, is responsible for locating 
suitable housing for SVP’s who are released into the community on “Conditional Release.” 
 
As of today, Liberty Healthcare has not identified any other suitable housing locations within 
Fresno County. 
 
A further placement review hearing has been scheduled in Department 71 of the Fresno County 
Superior Court on May 25, 2017, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The Media may email FCDAMedia@co.fresno.ca.us or contact Administrative Assistant Leslie 
Gillespie at (559) 600-4442 with questions. 
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